
  

 

 

 

  

Elm Class Weekly News – 17.1.22- 21.1.22 

 

We have had a great week in Elm class, enjoying our “In the Wild” 

theme! The children are making super progress and are having fun 

dressing up and playing together. We have focussed on developing 

our play skills and taking turns a lot this week. There have been 

some wonderful moments where the children are waiting and taking 

turns, sharing resources which is great to see! 



 

Reminders! 

• PLEASE KEEP A LOOK OUT FOR ANY SIGNS OF ILLNESS IN YOUR CHILDREN AND LFT 

REGULARLY IF YOU CAN. WE HAVE MORE CASES IN ELM AND AROUND SCHOOL 

Please ensure children have warm coats and hats – the weather is getting very cold 

Please can you send in £2 for this half term to contribute to our class fund – this pays for lots of 

different things including – food for our fun with food session, messy play resources, juice, bread, 

biscuits. 

The class email elm@acorns.lancs.sch.uk    

 

This week the children have enjoyed doing some role play – bathing dolls and being 

animals in the jungle! They have played well together sharing resources and turn 

taking. 

They enjoyed an animal hunt in the sensory room – some jungle animals were 

hiding all around! 

In Attention Autism the children made a giant Giraffe! 

Our arts and crafts this week included colourful Parrots and animals footprints! 

Our wall display is really starting to take shape – the children have done some 

wonderful engaging in these tasks – painting, gluing, sticking and making choices 

about their artwork! 

We continue to encourage independence and the children have been doing well 

completing tasks given, locating their own items (books, coats) and some of them 

did some marvellous changing for PE! 

We enjoyed our sensory stories this week again and some children remembered the 

stimuli from the previous sessions, showing anticipation/excitement for favoured 

ones.  

Excellent communication throughout the week and transferring skills around 

school – outside, in the hall, in the sensory room, at dinner etc 

Overall a fabulous week, full of fun and learning!! 

Have a fabulous weekend 

From all of the  Elm Class Team       
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